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                                                    NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that the City of South Hutchinson, Kansas Planning Commission will be holding a public hearing to consider an application for a zoning change request from C-2 General Commercial to R-2 Two Family Residential.

Address:  600 North Main Street, South Hutchinson KS 67505

Legal Description:  PUTERBAUGH, S24, T23, RO6W, LOTS 170-176 EVEN INC BLK 2 & N15 FT 6TH ST VACATED 
  
Said hearing will be conducted during a planning commission meeting of the South Hutchinson Kansas planning commission at 6:00 pm on Monday, February 6th, 2023 at South Hutchinson City Hall, 2 South Main, South Hutchinson, Kansas 67505. During the public hearing, the application for a zoning change request will be considered by the planning commission and all persons interested can appear and be heard.      
                                                   




 

